
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To the community of Star of the Sea School, Henley Beach 
 
 
Dear Community Members 
 
Further to my correspondence of 8 March 2023 announcing that Matthew Perry has been 
appointed to the position of Principal at Christ the King School, Warradale, I write to inform you 
that Kelly Manera will remain Acting Deputy Principal at Star of the Sea School, Henley Beach until 
the end of Term 2, 2023.  
 
I would like to thank Kelly for taking on this key leadership position and wish her every success as 
she continues to lead Star of the Sea School. 
 
We will soon commence the consultation process for a substantive Deputy Principal. I will write to 
you again once an appointment has been made. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Dr Neil McGoran 
Director 
 
 
28 March 2023 
 
c: School Board 
 Parish Priest 
 School Performance Lead  
 


